
If your family has a low income, you have the right 
to pay a reduced price for kindergarten.

Children who attend kindergarten full time may 
also be entitled to 20 hours free of charge per 
week. 

After you have accepted a kindergarten 
placement, you can apply for a reduced price. 
The application form is available on the City of 
Oslo’s website. 

Who qualifies for a reduced price?

Families with an annual income below 550 000 
kroner before taxes can pay a reduced price for 
kindergarten.

Some children are also entitled to 20 hours free 
of charge per week:

•	 Children born in 2017 or 2018 when the 
family’s annual income is below 693 200 
kroner before taxes. 

•	 Children born in 2019 or 2020 when your 
family’s annual income is below 598 825 
kroner before taxes.  

If you have more than one child attending 
kindergarten, you get an additional discount that 
is automatically calculated. You do not need to 
apply for this.

The income limits apply to the period 1st January until 31st August 2023.

Information about reduced price for 
kindergarten

How to apply
More information and 
application form is 
available at: 

www.oslo.kommune.
no/barnehage/pris-
og-betaling/
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